
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 July 26, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 

Please note that the University Catalogue 2023-2024 is now posted online on our webpage 

and accessible via the following links: 

 

Undergraduate Catalogue 

Graduate Catalogue 

 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 

http://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/catalogue/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/catalogue/Pages/undergraduate-catalogue-2023-2024.aspx
https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/catalogue/Pages/graduate-catalogue-2023-2024.aspx

